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WEATHER: We have been experiencing some lovely sunny weather recently but this can be 

mixed. Please can you ensure your child is bringing a coat to school so we can still enjoy the 

weather outside. When the weather is sunny children are welcome to bring a named sun hat and 

ensure they have a water bottle.  

THIS WEEK YEAR R HAVE BEEN LEARNING…… 

PHONICS: This week we have introduced the diagraphs igh as in night and ee as in sheep.  

We are now going back over the diagraphs the children have already learnt to build up their 

confidence in the sounds. Children today have brought home their booklets they have been 

working on all week so please spend time practicing the sounds they are learning at home.  

STORY TIME: This week we have been reading the story of Room on a Broom. 

We have identified some interesting words from the story which we call Ninja 

Words.  Children have been using these words when acting out the story and 

through their play. The animation of the story can be found on iPlayer.  

MATHS: This week the children have been learning their number bonds to 5. 

They have been getting 5 objects and finding ways they can make it -  such as 5 

is made of 3 and 2, 5 is made of 4 and 1 etc. We have also started to look at 

finding the missing number, so if I have 4 and I need 5 how many are missing?  

KINETIC LETTERS: This week the children have been learning to write the Curved Lined capital 

letters D P B R J U. The children then had a go at writing sentences starting with he, she, 

they and we.  We have attached the sheets to go with these capital letters so children can 

practice at home.  

ROUND THE WORLD: Today we have been learning about Spain.  The children have located the 

country on the map, played the castanets, cut and stick Picasso faces and 

practiced the Flamenco dancing. The children have been really excited to find 

out about the different countries and where they are located on a map.   

 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP: This week we have thinking about how we can 

keep ourselves safe.  The children have been learning about how they 

should SPEAK OUT, STAY SAFE.  We have watched the song by the 

NSPCC called Pantosaurus, you can watch the song by following this link 

https://youtu.be/-lL07JOGU5o  
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KEY DATES:  

Tuesday 17th May – Tuesday 24th May – School Book Fair 

Thursday 26th May – Jubilee Bake Off 

Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June  - HALF TERM School closed 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 


